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COUNTYof NAPA

NANCY WATT
County Executive Officer

September 14, 2004

The Honorable W. Scott Snowden

Presiding Judge

Superior Court of California, County of Napa

825 Brown Street

Napa, CA  94559

Dear Judge Snowden:


As required by Penal Code Section 933(c), enclosed are the responses to the 2003-04 Grand Jury Final Report.  Responses to findings and recommendations affecting local government entities other than the County are not included in the Board’s response when those entities are not under the jurisdiction of the County Board of Supervisors.


Grand Jury activity takes place over the course of a number of months.  As such, their findings and recommendations often address issues which county departments have already identified as problems and to which solutions are in the process of being developed.  We note that a number of the Grand Jury’s recommendations have been implemented or are in the process of being implemented at this time.


The Board acknowledges the members of the 2003-04 Grand Jury for the time they have devoted in preparing their report.







Sincerely,







Mark Luce, Chair







Napa County Board of Supervisors
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